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28/4/2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our Primary classes have been invited to attend the Gilgandra Local Aboriginal Medical Service Health Expo
on Monday 1* May. Students will walk to Hunter Park with their class teachers and support staff to attend

Gilgandra Local
Aboriginal Medical
Service Health Expo

Vouoe Bl Ty oae Bantin

Hunter Park, 5 Warren Road. Gilgandra

I1st May 2023 10am-2pm

for approximately an hour between 10 and 2pm.

This is a great opportunity for students to participate in community events, demonstrate their responsible

behaviour and learn about services available in Gilgandra.

If you do not wish for your child to attend, please contact the school on 68472043 and we will make

alternative arrangements.

Kind regards,

=

Rebecca Rogers

Assistant Principal




